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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 4:35 PM
To: 'ALINE STANIEWICZ'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good afternoon Ms. Staniewicz,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of ALINE STANIEWICZ 
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1) 
 
 
Sep 28, 2020 
 
Florida PSC PSC PSC 
FL 
 
Dear Florida PSC PSC, 
 
We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making 
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as 
increasing rents and food costs. 
 
What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers. 
 
I'm disappointed to hear that the Public Service Commission is going ahead with approving our for profit utilities 
modified storm protection plans that will benefit the companies and pass more increases to customers who won't 
benefit from upgrades. 
 
My street & the houses that back up to mine on the next street always loose power. That's 64 houses total. We've been 
told upgrades were made & we still loose power. Then we were told power lines would be put underground but we're 
not included. Next we were told the trees between the houses where the power lines are would be cut back. 
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Only certain streets have been done but not ours.  So once again we loss power on a clear night when a tree branch fell 
on the main power line. 
 
I live on social security and these increases are a hardship. I'm requesting that you modify all four storm protection plans 
due to their failure to meet key provisions of PSC Rule 25-6-030. 
 
Thank you, 
Aline Staniewicz 
1628 Earlham Ave NW 
Palm Bay, FL 32907-8691 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. ALINE STANIEWICZ 
1628 Earlham Ave NW 
Palm Bay, FL 32907-8691 
(321) 749-8509 
aline05@outlook.com 
 
 




